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Dear Parent/Guardian,
	As we begin the extended half-term break, I would like to thank you all for your support and cooperation since we returned to school in August. We have been very encouraged by how well the measures and mitigations we have put in place are working and indeed we have seen positive outcomes from the new routines and this wonderful new school building. The children have shown much resilience and have managed so well. The classrooms are happy, relaxed and busy learning environments.
	[image: ]	  [image: ]	Over the last few weeks, we have been preparing classes to work on the online platforms of Seesaw and Microsoft Teams and we appreciate your help to get the children logged on and participating in initial activities. While our focus in this initial period has been adjusting to the new measures, as well as health and well-being, after the half-term break we hope to make further progress with online home activities. Updated school policies to reflect the new learning environment will be shared on the school website in due course. 
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After half-term, we hope to return to school on Monday 2nd November and we will have the Annual Book Fair to look forward to. This will take place across a week, rather than the usual 2-3 days and key operational information will be shared prior to Book Fair commencing. The children always enjoy Book Fair and we are pleased to have one of our usual events take place.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	As always I would encourage you to keep up to date with school information via the website, school app and Facebook page. The class pages on the website have lots of updates and pictures from this half-term. We were sorry we were unable to have our planned non-uniform day on 23rd but hopefully we can look forward to other activities in the next half-term.
Wishing you all a safe and enjoyable break,

J McAuley

Principal
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